
 
 

LICENSING ACT 2003 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

12 July 2013 
Application for:   Temporary Event Notice 
 

 
 
On the Friday, 19th July, 2013 at 10.00 am in Council Chamber - Marmion 
House  
 
Membership: Councillor Tina Clements, Councillor Ken Gant and Councillor 

Matthew McDermid 
 
Decisions will only be taken when all three Councillors are in attendance at the hearing.  In the 
event of one Member being unable to attend, another member of the full Licensing Committee will 
substitute their place.  If a substitution does take place, all parties will be informed of the change at 
the beginning of the hearing 

 
SCHEDULE 
 
1 Appointment of Chair  

2 Apologies  

3 Declarations of Interest  

4 Licensing Act 2003 - Consideration of Objection Notices to a Standard 
Temporary Event Notice Submitted by Nicola Taylor in Respect of Ems Bar, 
111 Lichfield Street, Tamworth, for an Event on 18 August 2013 (Pages 1 - 
196) 

 (The Report of the Director Assets and Environment) 
 

 
DOCUMENTS ENCLOSED Please read carefully 

Report of the Licensing Authority including any representations received 

Procedure to be followed at the Hearing  

Information on your rights at the Hearing  

Reply form for you to fill in and send back to the Licensing Authority  

(Please complete and return, the information given is a requirement of the Licensing Act 
2003) 

CONTACT  

Licensing Department: �01827 709445 ✉  publicprotection@tamworth.gov.uk 
Democratic Services:   �01827 709265 ✉  committees@tamworth.gov.uk 
www.tamworth.gov.uk 
Please note:-  That hearings may be recorded. 
 That hearings may be cancelled at short notice. 
 


